
From: Amanda Tipples [mailto:]  

Sent: 09 August 2018 22:29 
To: licensing@sevenoaks.gov.uk 

Cc: Lorraine Neale 
Subject: FW: Ref: 18/02446/LAPRE - Hush Heath Winery - Representations 

Importance: High 

 
Dear Sirs 
I sent the email containing representations earlier today (see below). 
However, I have just noticed that there is a typographical error in the email address. 
I am re-sending to the correct email address, which I now understand to be 
licensing@sevenoaks.gov.uk. 
Kind regards 
Amanda Tipples 
 
: 

From: Amanda Tipples []  
Sent: 09 August 2018 22:23 

To: licencing@sevenoaks.gov.uk 

Cc: Lorraine Neale 
Subject: FW: Ref: 18/02446/LAPRE - Hush Heath Winery - Representations 

Importance: High 

 
Dear Sirs 
Further to my email earlier today, I should make it clear that the representations made in my letter 
dated 9 August 2018, are made on my own behalf, and on behalf of my father Bernard Tipples. 
Thank you very much. 
Yours faithfully 
Amanda Tipples 
 
From: Amanda Tipples  
Sent: 09 August 2018 16:32 
To: 'licencing@sevenoaks.gov.uk' <licencing@sevenoaks.gov.uk> 
Cc: 'lorraineneale@maidstone.gov.uk' <lorraineneale@maidstone.gov.uk> 
Subject: Ref: 18/02446/LAPRE - Hush Heath Winery - Representations 
Importance: High 
 
Dear Sirs 
Please find attached my representations in relation to the above application to vary the premises 
licence. 
I would be grateful if you could acknowledge safe receipt. 
Thank you very much. 
Yours faithfully 
Amanda Tipples 
 

 
 

 


